
 
February 8, 2022 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff; 
 
Rapid antigen testing was conducted on various residents and staff with additional cases being reported. 
Since the weekend we have had one staff and 4 residents test positive for COVID.  PCR testing is also 
being conducted today and we anticipate those results returning Thursday or Friday. Another letter will 
be sent on Friday to follow-up on today’s PCT tests.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns, 
 
Kindly, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


